



As I re-type your names these 8 months after our meeting, some people leap off the page at me. With a couple of people I have had post-course contact. When M was in Hastings in August she came over to Canterbury for a week-end and stayed over at my place. I has sent me a really very interesting article for the new web'zine that we started last month:

Humanising Language Teaching - you will find it at < www.pilgrims.co.uk/hlt >.

J s article, about conflict with a head, will go up in Issue 3 or 4. Can I invite you to write for the magazine? Jana got her ICT-wise son to get her article onto disk for me!

I hope that my colleagues in the mailing department have sent you copies of our summer TT brochure and a flier that describes the Conference we are holding in August. If you would like any of the other brochures (kids courses

adult language courses
English for business courses) then please let me know.

I realise that the current rates of exchange make courses in UK look very expensive in terms of Koruns but I reckon that you may know one or two people who do have access to sufficient money or sources of funding to make courses in UK a possibility. I would really like you to let me have the names and addresses of any such people you know so I can send them information. It would be good if you could let them know that the information will be coming so they don't just think of it as junk mail.

Why not badger your nearest BC centre to get hold of two recent books: Ways of Doing, Davis, Garside, Rinvo, Cambridge,

Affect in Language Learning, ed. Jane Arnold, Cambridge, 1999

When I think back to the three stages of our course together I reckon it was the biggest pedagogical experience I had in 1998. At the end of the second week, on the Friday night, I don't know what came over me in my supervison with S but it was a massive wave of emotion- she coped brilliantly with my tears and my attempt to understand where they were welling up from.

For me, certainly, it was a very intense and highly experimental course... as any good course should be. It you have done it all 100 times before... what are you hoping to learn?

Thank you for making it happen that way- this thanks is to the 26 as much as to the final eight.

It would be great to see you this summer......

Mario